


Greetings:

I hope everyone is rested after last week’s fabulous State Convention.

The Potomac Chapter's November meeting is scheduled for this Thursday, November 12, from 7:00 pm to 9:00 pm at Saint George's Episcopal Church located at:  915 North Oakland Street in Arlington, Virginia, Room 114, conveniently located a few short blocks from the Virginia Square Metro via the Orange/Silver Line. Walking directions will be provided later in this message.

As always, during the meeting there will be a discussion of NFB Philosophy.
We will also review the most recent National Presidential Release.  

The main meeting topic is the Second reading and vote on the amended Potomac Chapter constitution. 

Other agenda items include:  NFBV Individualized Education Plan (IEP) Seminar to be held in Richmond on November 23, chapter wine tasting fundraiser and Holiday party. 

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting! Bring a friend.

WALKING DIRECTIONS FROM VIRGINIA SQUARE METRO:
1. At the top of the escalator make a u-turn and walk to the corner of Monroe Street and Fairfax Drive; you will pass a fountain.

2. Turn left with Fairfax Drive on your right.

3.  After a short block you arrive at Nelson Street. It has a light but little traffic.

4. Cross Nelson Street and continue along Fairfax Drive to the next corner, which is Oakland Street.

5. Turn left. The church parking lot is on your left.

6. Turn left to the door.

7. There is a bell you can push if no one is at the door.

If you arrive later than 7:15P.M. and there is no one at the door to greet you and no one responds to the bell, please call Beverly at 703 582 8266.
She will come and let you in.

Nancy Yeager First Vice President
Potomac Chapter, National Federation of the Blind

Chapter voicemail: (703) 646-1130 <tel:%28703%29%20646-1130> potomacnfb@gmail.com <mailto:potomacnfb@gmail.com> 

The National Federation of the Blind knows that blindness is not the characteristic that defines you or your future. Every day we raise the expectations of blind people, because low expectations create obstacles between blind people and our dreams. You can have the life you want; blindness is not what holds you back.



